
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION I 
631 PARK AVENUE 

KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406 

JAN 1 3 1981 

Public Service Electric .and Gas Company 
ATTN: Mr. F. W. Schneider 

Vice President - Production 
80 Park Plaza - 15A 
Newark, New Jersey 07101 

Gentlemen: 
fu 

Subject: Combined Inspection 50-272/80-23 and 50-311/80-18 

This refers to your letter dated aecember 29, 1980, in response to our 
letter dated December 8, 1980. 

Thank you for infonning us of the corrective and preventive actions 
documented in your letter. Th~se actions will be examined during a sub­
sequent inspection of your licensed program. 

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. 

cc: 
J. T. 
R. L. 
H. J. 
R. A. 

Sincerely, 

.::~d~ 
Boyce H. Grier 
Director 

Boettger, General Manager, Corporate Quality Assurance 
Mittl, General Manager,. Licensing and Environment 
Midura, Manager - Salem Generating Station 
Uderitz, General Manager - Nuclear Production 


